October 22, 1974

Dear Mr. Geyelin:

I am sending you an excerpted portion of a speech given recently by A.A. Sommer, Jr., an SEC member, which I think you might well want to run on your Op-Ed Page.

I do not know whether you carried anything on Sommer's speech at the time it was given, but I would doubt it since the site of the speech was Portland, Oregon.

Please take a look at it and give it your consideration.

Sincerely,

Paul A. Miltich Special Assistant to the President for Public Affairs

PAM:vad

Enclosure

Mr. Philip Geyelin Editor of the Op-Ed Page The Washington Post 1150 – 15th Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20005